
What is this Monitor?What is this Monitor?
This monitor is part of the AirAware Project, tracking the air
quality right here at your YMCA.

It displays the Air Quality Index (AQI) for both indoor and
outdoor air at this location. The AQI tells you how clean or
polluted the air is and how it might affect your health.

How to Use this Monitor
Indoor AQI: Shows the air quality
inside this YMCA.
Outdoor AQI: Shows the air quality
outside this YMCA.

Use the chart to the right to see what
the AQI numbers mean for your health.

Want to learn more?Download the AirVisual
App on your Phone: 

Make an account, click  and then type in

Scan QR code.

Stay Informed Anywhere!

the search window:
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Dear Community,

Thank you for reaching out to us during this challenging time. We
deeply empathize with the stress and uncertainty you’re facing in the
aftermath of the wildfires. Your safety and well-being are incredibly
important to us, and we’re honored that you’ve turned to us for
guidance.

While we strive to provide the most accurate and reliable information,
it’s important to note that air quality and wildfire impacts are highly
complex. Factors like wind patterns, temperatures, and terrain make it
impossible for us to give definitive answers about safe distances,
pollutant emissions and timelines, or personal decisions. We wish that
we could provide you definitive advice about the safety of returning to
fire impacted areas, but that’s just not possible.

In addition, as a small nonprofit public interest organization, we do not
have the ability to provide case-specific or individual advice, and we
encourage you to consult health professionals, local authorities, and
experts for personalized guidance.

To help, we’ve created a comprehensive Wildfire Safety Resource Page,
(tinyurl.com/thefiresresources) where you’ll find expert-recommended
tools and tips to navigate these difficult times.

We are actively working to provide more opportunities for learning and
connection. While our resources are limited, we are exploring the
possibility of hosting additional webinars with experts to address
community concerns from various perspectives.

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and resilience. We’re here
to support you in every way we can and remain committed to
advocating for cleaner air and healthier communities.

With hope and solidarity,
The Coalition for Clean Air Team

https://www.ccair.org/wildfire-and-smoke-safety-resources/

